
November 23, 2022

Family Newsletter

This weekly publication is designed to keep you informed on upcoming events and
important reminders.

Important Dates
Thursday, November 24: NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Holiday 

Friday, November 25: NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Holiday

Monday, November 28: NO SCHOOL - Professional Development

Thursday, December 1:  Harry Potter vs Star Wars Day (High School)

Friday, December 2:  Blue/Green Spirit Day

Thursday, December 15:  Parent Advisory Group (PAG), 9:00-10:00 a.m. (virtual)

Friday, December 16: Winter Fair

Friday, December 23: Early Release - Start of December Vacation, 11:00 a.m.

Tuesday, January 3: School Reopens

Friday, January 6: Blue/Green Spirit Day

Monday, January 9: After School Program Winter Session Begins
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Thursday, January 12: All-School Bake Sale

Friday, January 13: Early Release - Report Writing, 11:00 a.m.

Monday, January 16: NO SCHOOL - Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Thursday, January 19: Partners in Education (PIE), 9;00-10:00 a.m. (virtual)

Friday, January 20: End of Term 2

 
Announcements & Reminders

>>> Weekly Lunch Menu <<<

Dear Learning Prep families,
On behalf of everyone at Learning Prep, we wish you a

safe, healthy, and happy Thanksgiving holiday. 
 

Giving Tuesday

 Mark your calendars, Giving Tuesday is on November 29th!

Show your #PantherPride this Giving Tuesday with a gift to the LPS Family & Friends Fund! When
you donate to LPS, you are making an investment in the lives of each and every student.

To learn more, visit: http://learningprep.org/donate

 
Annual Student Winter Fair

LPS is excited to announce our Annual Student Winter Fair will be held during the school day on
Friday, December 16th! In order to make this a successful event , we are collecting donations

- please see the attached flyer for more details.  

The Winter Fair is an event held in the gym for where students have the opportunity to play
games and/or purchase items for themselves or family members for the holidays. The donated

https://www.learningprep.org/student-life/lunch
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items will be sold at a large white elephant table for students to buy, with prices ranging from
$0.50 to $3.00.

 
Snack Bar Now Open

The OT department recently opened the student-run Snack Bar! Students can buy snacks once a
week during their regular lunch period for $0.75. Limit of 2 snacks per student. Snacks are made

by OT/Work Center students.

All proceeds benefit students’ job and life skills development. All snacks are nut-free. Current
available snacks include: trail mix, granola bars, muddy buddies, cookies, chocolate covered

pretzels, and mini muffins.

Any questions, please reach out to Mandy Nardone at  anardone@learningprep.org

 
2022-2023 School

Year Calendar

The full 2022-2023
School Year Calendar is
available here.

Get Involved

The next Parent Advisory
Group (PAG) meeting is:
Thursday, December 15
from 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

To join,  click here for
the zoom link or go to:

https://us02web.zoom.u
s/j/83315988150

Please click here for the
minutes from the last
PAG meeting.

Family Directory

Is available via
DIRECTORYSPOT. To
access:

-Download DirectorySpot
from the app store.

-Enter your email
address as the
username.

-Click RESET PASSWORD

 
Know someone who
would benefit from

LPS?

If you know someone
who may be looking for
a place like LPS, please
encourage them to
attend one of our
weekly, Virtual
Information Sessions -
encourage them to reach
out to Pat Pingeton!

School
Store

Here's a great way to
show your Panther Pride!

Check out The School
Store today!

Parent Facebook
Group

​To foster connections
among our current LPS
families we have created
a private Facebook
group just for you
called:

LPS Panther Parents &
Families Group.

Click this link to join!

 
Contact Info

Main:
1507 Washington Street
West Newton, MA 02465
Phone: (617) 965-0764
Main Fax: (617) 527-1514

Nursing:
Jenna (Wilson) DiBiase
jdibiase@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1014
Nurses Fax: (617) 244-1921

Transportation:
All transportation changes and
early dismissals to:

​Kurt Moellering, Executive Director
kmoellering@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1201

Amy Davis, Principal
adavis@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1221

Amy Plante, Assistant Principal and
Dean of Students - High School
aplante@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1322

Korina Martin, Director of
Admissions

Vanessa Mendes, Chief
Financial Officer
vmendes@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1317

Cate Wilson, Chief Operating
Officer
cwilson@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1208

Kerri Cullen, Director of Annual
Fund and Special Events
kcullen@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1206
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HS: swilliamson@learningprep.org
MS: ccaruso@learningprep.org

kmartin@learningprep.org 
617-965-0764 ext. x 1202

Susan Smith Powers, Dean of
Students - Middle School
spowers@learningprep.org
617-965-0764 ext. x 1023
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